Message sent to FRED MOORE
July 17, 1987

Posted: Fri Jul 17, 1987 11:13 AM EDT Msg: LGIH-3058-
1196

From: UTIG.AUSTIN

To: UTIG.Galveston (receipt)

CC: UTIG.Austin

Subj: Message to FRED MOORE

Greetings!

All tapes received in Tulsa, Monday a.m. Robert Horine reported able
to read all tapes properly and is busy processing Bonin Arc | data
set.

Please pass on good news to Greg Moore on Tansei Maru.

Regards, Patricia Ganey



